Sombaixada, de Portugal
em
Londres

Co Moste PRIME MINISTER'S PERSONAL MESSAGE SERIAL No. 7 215/80 MESSAGE The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher Prime Minister of Great Britain. I wish to thank you for the kind message I received on the occasion of the victory of the Alianca Democratica in the recent election. This second victory is another step towards the strengthening and consolidation of democracy in Portugal, and the proof of the Portuguese people's wish to live in freedom and progress. (S) Francisco Sa Carneiro Prime Minister of Portugal. 30th October, 1980.



Partigol

3 November, 1980

Thank you for your letter of 30 October.

I have drawn the enclosed message from the Portuguese Prime Minister to Mrs Thatcherps attention.

M. OD. B. ALEYANDER

Senhor J M de Macedo

KRA

Embaixada de Portugal Londres

30th October, 1980.

Proc. 2,212 No. 1.82.

Dear Mr. Alexander,

I am enclosing a message received by telex today from the Portuguese Prime Minister with instructions that the message should be transmitted to the British Prime Minister.

I would, therefore, be most grateful if you would bring the said text to the attention of the Prime Minister at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

J.M. de Mich

(J.M. de Macedo)
Counsellor.

Michael Alexander, Esq.,
Private Secretary,
Office of the Prime Minister,
10 Downing Street,
London, S.W.1.